
BECKY HUNT ALCM(TD) AMusLCM DipLCM(TD) 

Telephone 07941 429491 

WATER 

RAPIDS 

And 

 

24th October 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

WATER RAPIDS BAND INVITE 

Pupils from years 1-6 are invited to attend our Band! I have worked with several youth bands and also been in many 

myself and, with so many talented musicians attending the school, I thought it was time to bring them together.  The 

sessions went really well last year and I am pleased to offer the opportunity again. 

 Every Friday lunch 12.30-1pm commencing 8th November 2019 for 6 weeks 

 All musicians welcome, the bigger the sound the better, even percussions, we have lots in school 

 Rock and pop music 

 Receive an mp3 recording of the band 

 Explore sound and communication, become a better listener and have FUN! 

 Play with the choir the (starting later in the year)

 Does not replace instrumental lessons.  This is a practice band not tuition in a particular instrument.  PUPILS 

WHO DON’T ALREADY HAVE LESSONS WITH ME ARE WELCOME TO JOIN 

 £2 per week paid at the start of each half term (£12 payable, cheques to Miss R Hunt) 

 Maximum of 12 pupils 

 PERFORM WITH THE CHOIR LATER IN THE YEAR….  

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

WATER RAPIDS BAND 

 

PUPIL NAME ______________________________________________      YEAR ______ 

 

INSTRUMENT __________________________________________  I GIVE PERMISSION FOR MY CHILD TO ATTEND 

WATER RAPIDS BAND ON FRIDAYS IN SCHOOL AND ENCLOSE £             FEE. 

 

SIGNED __________________________________________    DATE ______________  


